
    

22 January 2021  

Dear Parents,  

Congratulations - we are now half way through this half term. Thank you for all the 

amazing support you are giving your children and the continued feedback. As well as the 

zoom sessions, the staff are recording lessons for your children to help. I think 

everyone is getting to grips with Eschools – please remember to check back when you 

have submitted work so you can see the feedback from your class teacher. I hope you 

have enjoyed the videos from Lauren our Dance teacher this week. Apologies where we 

have lost zoom a few times this week – ATMOSPHERICS! 

If you need any help with WIFI access or computers please let me know. We have not 

received the allocation of support from the government yet but do not worry. Thanks 

to the support of the Parish Council and the loan of computers from Mylor Bridge 

School we can help. Please contact me on head@chacewaterschool.co.uk.  

Stay safe and take care 

 

Mr Gould  

School testing – we have had some good news this week, in that school staff are being 

issued with “Lateral Flow testing Kits.” These kits enable staff to test themselves at 

home to see if they are asymptomatic to the Corona Virus. This exciting development 

should help to reduce the risk of spreading of the virus. Staff will test themselves at 

home twice a week. Key worker parents please bear in mind that this may mean short 

notice bubble closures if staff test positive. Thank you to all those key workers who 

have adjusted their hours – we really do appreciate it.  

Staff News- I am delighted to report that Mrs. Fox will be returning from maternity 

leave after half term. She will be job sharing in Year 2 with Mrs. Morgan working on a 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Miss. Hoare will leave Year 2 to work with Year 3 on 

a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday alongside Mrs. Law for the rest of the year. Mrs. 

Saxton who has been providing some amazing additional support to Year 3 using the 

“Catch up funding” from the Government, will return to working with Year 4.  
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Golden Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

New Car Park – Next week work starts on the first phase of the new Car park. This is 

very exciting and as ever thank you to the Parish Council for all their hard work.  

 

 

Golden Awards 

 

Ellie-May,Dylly,James,Arbery,Jacob,Lottie,Jago,Sadie,Ailla, 

Isaac,Annabelle,Will,Molly,Oliver & Iara. 

 



Please see this brilliant idea from Holly in Year 5

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


